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Hello Neighbors, 

I have noticed several 

heavy trash violations. Last 

month was tree waste 

month. However, some 

people placed junk waste 

at the curb.  I am not 

aware if collection oc-

curred. If your  heavy 

trash is not collected, 

be sure to call 311 to 

report it.  

There were five Mon-

days in January.  The 

collection day is the 

fourth Monday.  If you 

President’s Message 
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“We are all caught in 

an inescapable net-

work of mutuality, 

tied into a single gar-

ment of destiny.  

Whatever affects one 

directly, affects all 

indirectly.”  

—Martin Luther King, 

Jr. 

“We are all caught in 

Zoom Meeting: Tuesday, February 14, 2023, 7:00 P.M. 
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4810 Woodmont 

 
Our Second Civic Club Membership Drive will 

begin  during the last two weeks of February.  

We will be visiting homes of those who have 

not paid their dues.  Hopefully, we will be as 

successful as we were last year.  Since we will 

not have our annual fish fry this year, we will  

be more dependent on dues to pay for some 

of the necessities of the Civic Club. Our last 

fish fry was in 2019. 

 

In addition to paying your dues by check, 

money order, or credit card, you can now 

pay by Zelle.  Please visit our website for di-

rections on using this feature. 

 

are unsure of the collection 

day, call 311, check the sign 

at the Tidewater entrance or 

download the Solid Waste 

app. 

 Until next month,               

Linda 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“There is immense 

power when a group 

of people with simi-

lar interests gets to-

gether to work to-

wards the same 

goals.” 

—Idowu Koyenikan 

P A G E  2  

 

 For Your Information 

Get Involved in Your Community  
Zoom Meeting 

Join us on 

 on 

Zoom.  If the Civic Club 

has your email address, 

you should receive a link 

to the Zoom meeting, or 

you can join the meeting 

from the website. 

 

     

    Crime Statistics for  

January 1– February 1 

01/02—4700 Woodmont-

Assault 

01/04-4600 Trail Lake-Assault 

O1/07-4700 Woodmont-

Assault 

01/15-4800 Trail Lake-Assault 

01/26-4700 Brookston-

Vandalism 

01/26-4700 Brookston-

Trespassing 
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February is Junk Waste 

Month. 

Junk waste will be collected 

on Monday, February 27. 

Civic Club Dues 

Civic club dues are 

$60.00 per year.  Please 

send a check or money 

order to Keswick Place-

Ramblewood Park Civic 

Club, Inc.,  P.O. Box 

450405, Houston, TX 

77245-0405, or visit our  

website at  

www.keswickplace-

ramblewoodparkcc. org  

to pay online. 

News You Can Use   

 

 

 

      Upcoming Events 

Harris County Gun Buy-

back, February 18, 

2023, 8:00 A.M.-Noon, 

Open Air Pavil-

ion@Deussen Park, 

12303 Sonnier Street 

 

 

 

 

Recycling Schedule 

February 17, March 3, 

March 17 

Please place your green recy-

cling container on the right of 

way (the area between the 

sidewalk and the street), not 

in the street. City ordinance 

requires you to place your con-

tainer on the right of way. 

 

Deadline for filing income taxes is April 18 instead of April 15. 

 


